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Agenda Item 4- Applications for Development  

 

Report of Additional Representations  

 

24/02926/FUL- Clanfield Tavern, Clanfield 

 

One additional comment opposing the scheme has been received from Michael Pope which reads:  

 

“Clanfield is already struggling with an excessive requirements for Parking compared to 

provision. Increasing the number of visitors to the village will further worsen an already deplorable 

situation for residents who frequently find cars parked across their driveway and struggle to make 

their way down main street due to the volume of on street parking. 

 

The owners, who I believe to also be the owners of The Double Red Duke, have in their previous 

works associated with that establishment shown a complete disregard as to where their clients will 

park having built rooms to let over the car park there leaving the village to suffer the consequences.” 


